AUGUST 3, 2011

NON-BINDING REVIEW of WABASH COUNTY CIVIL UNIT 2012 BUDGETS

Wabash County Council reconvened to review the Non-Binding Civil Unit
2012 Budgets on Wednesday, August 3, 2011 in the Commissioners’
Meeting Room at the Wabash County Courthouse. Kaltenmark called the
meeting to order at 4:00 P.M. with six members present: Kaltenmark,
Markstahler, Randy Curless, Gary Nose, Jeff Dawes and Daryl Evans.
The proceedings of the meeting were recorded for Wabash County Auditor
Jane Ridgeway.

First order of business was to review the Non-Binding Civil Unit 2012
Budgets for the City of Wabash, Town of Lagro, Town of North
Manchester and the Town of LaFontaine. Council thanked all presenters
for their time and hard work. Council took all budgets under advisement.

Jim Sparks, State Geographical Information Officer, presented the
Indiana’s Statewide Orthophotography Program options for Wabash
County. Mike Howard, Plan Commissioner Director and Cheri Slee,
Wabash County Surveyor were also present to discussed the benefits
regarding permit tracking, terrain changes, possible assessing abilities
and initial tax revenue increases with the Orthos program. Howard
stated that the cost for this program has been included in the upcoming
County General Fund - GIS Department 2012 budget. After much
discussion, Council took under advisement.

Curless made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:00 p.m.; it passed
with a 6-0 vote.

* Approved as written — August 18, 2011



